
English – In our English lessons, we will be learning to write diary entries based on
The Sleeping Princess and exploring character descriptions based on a text called
Spiteful The Dwarf. We will also be reading the book Krindlekrax by Philip Ridley.

Maths – In Maths, we will continue to follow the White Rose scheme of learning for
Year 3. We will continue to work on multiplication & division, length & perimeter,
fractions, mass & capacity.
 
Science – Animals including humans        Music – Pulse, Metre and Pitch       

RE – Islam and The Easter Story                   History / Art / DT – Ancient Egypt                  

Computing – Inside a PC and Emails         French – Numbers 1 to 10 and Colours              

PE – Basketball, Outdoor Adventure, Rounders and Tennis 

PSHE – Dreams & Goals and Healthy Me

My Happy Mind - Appreciate (download the parent app to support at home        )
  

NEW TOPICS!

NEWSLETTER

WHAT’S ON:

SPRING
2025

Year 3
Dear Year 3 Families, 
We hope you had a peaceful Christmas break. 
We are now looking forward to an amazing Spring Term with your lovely children!

During this new
term, we will be
studying lots of

new topics: 

Pupil Planners
will be checked

on Mondays

Maths Clubs
will take place

on
Wednesdays

Our PE days will
continue to be
Tuesdays and

Thursdays

Knowledge
Organiser

Quizzes 
will take 
place on

Wednesdays
Elder Class Assembly - 13th February 9am

Half Term break - 17th to 21st February

Parents Evenings - 26th March & 2nd April

Elm Class Assembly - 10th April 9am

INSET Day - Friday 11th April

Easter holiday - 14th to 25th April

THINGS TO REMEMBER:

Healthy morning snack

Full water bottle

Reading book

Pupil Planner

Names labelled in all clothing

CONTACT  US: If you need to pass on a message, please avoid trying 

Elder Class
Mrs Cross

Mon, Tue and Wed
Mrs Hayward

Wed, Thur and Fri

Elm Class
Miss Russell

Mon and Tue 
Mrs Ridley

Wed, Thur and Fri

to chat to us on the door. We need to ensure all children are safe and settled.
Instead, please contact the office via email at info@hurst-green.dudley.sch.uk or
call on 01384 818210 and either leave your message or ask for us to call you back.
We will be happy to get in touch with you. 


